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The Honorable Patty Murray
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20515
June 17, 2013
Dear Senator Murray,

On behalf of the Association of University Centers on Disabilities (AUCD), I would like to thank you for introducing the “Caring for Military Children with Developmental Disabilities Act.”  This bill would provide certain behavioral health treatment under the TRICARE program for children with developmental disabilities.  
Many families in the military services have difficulty obtaining behavioral health treatment for their children with developmental disabilities.  Behavioral health treatment often helps children with developmental disabilities learn the skills to be successful in school, live independently, engage in employment, and enroll in postsecondary education and training after they graduate.
Decades of research validate the effectiveness of these treatments for children with the most significant developmental disabilities.

This legislation will go a long way to ensure that military families who have children with developmental disabilities, including autism spectrum disorders, get the health services they need to lead healthy and productive lives.

Thank you for considering our views.  For additional information, please contact Kim Musheno at kmusheno@aucd.org or 301-588-8252.

Sincerely,
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